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          PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Bryan Boyce, Road Maintenance Superintendent 

 

DATE: 8/31/2016  

 

EVENT: Crossroad Pipe Replacement on Hill Creek Rd 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

On Friday, September 2nd, Weather Permitting, Boone County Public 

Works will close Hill Creek Rd at approximately 300 feet south of 

Logwood Ln.  The road will be closed between the hours of 8:30 a.m. 

and 2:30 p.m. for replacement of a crossroad culvert.      

 

 
 


